
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] STOP THE TRUCKS
Date: November-05-24 1:35:32 PM
Attachments: To Vaughan.pdf

 
 
 
From: Cassandra Antenucci  
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2024 12:55 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] STOP THE TRUCKS

 

 
 

Hello, 
 

Busy mom here. I apologize and understand that I am past the deadline, however, I hope you can read this letter.
 

Thank you! 

mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
mailto:Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca



Hello,


I am writing this on behalf of my husband and I. We are natives of Bolton, Ontario,
having lived here for over 20 years, attending elementary and secondary school here, and we
now have a 10 month old daughter. We are currently living on the South Hill of Bolton and have
experienced the roads getting busier, trucks infiltrating our roads, accidents becoming more
apparent and the overall small-town-feel disappearing. We both fear for our future, and more
importantly, the future of our daughter here in our town.


Four months ago, one of my friends passed away in an accident on Highway 50
involving a truck and I am in a constant state of fear driving down Highway 50. My sister also
works as an Emergency Room Nurse at Cortellucci Hospital, fifteen minutes away, and there
are numerous accidents she tells our family about, involving trucks nearby. A man in his 60’s
that she was caring for last night is about to pass away from the injuries he suffered from their
car cutting stuck under a truck. I worry when I am driving with my family, and I would not want
my daughter to drive on these roads in the future.


If we happen to get another trucking lot in Bolton, we would have to seriously consider
moving our family out of the town we grew up in and love.


We truly hope something can be done, as we dream to live in a town that is safe and
flourishing- not one that puts our family and the rest of our community at risk every day.


Kindly,
Cassandra and Marc-Anthony Simonetta
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